The Payroll Shared Service is currently processing outstanding increases due under the FEMPI restoration to retired Civil Servants.  This process is protracted as it is manual in nature. However, a specific team has been assigned to the task and it is anticipated that any outstanding increases due up to and including 1 January 2019, together with arrears will issue to those eligible over the next quarter.

